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20th November 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Schools have a legal obligation to ensure that the children and staff who attend them can 

do so as safely as possible. 

 

We have a number of people in school who suffer with varying degrees of asthma, the 

propellants used in aerosols can induce asthma attacks that require emergency medical 

treatment.  In light of this the school would ask that you ensure your child does not bring 

aerosols or perfumes into school.   

 

Should children feel the need to have a deodorant with them in school they could bring a 

deodorant stick or roll on instead.  

 

Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated.  Any questions please make contact with 

your child’s Learning Leader.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Chris Major  

Deputy Headteacher  
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